From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DP MURPHY IN BORDEN-CARLETON
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:24:40 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 3:12 PM
Subject: FW: DP MURPHY IN BORDEN-CARLETON

From: Anna Rogers [mailto:larogers4853@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 12:39 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DP MURPHY IN BORDEN-CARLETON

Being a life long resident of Borden-Carleton - I want to be put on record as totally against
D.P. Murphy's application to IRAC for a Gas Station and Convenience Store in our area. We
already have three gas stations and two Convenience Stores in our area and the two
Convenience Stores have been in our community for three generations and looking after our
residents for years and doing a wonderful job. Our community isn't that big to warrant another
gas station and Convenience Store. If D.P. Murphy wanted to make a bigger Tim Hortons and
a Wendy's Restaurant in our area - would be a much smarter move on his part. That would get
the traffic on and off the bridge as well as giving the community a year round restaurant.

Please DO NOT APPROVE this application for D.P. Murphy and his Gas Station and
Convenience store.

Respectfully,
Lowell and Anna Rogers
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